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Date: 26-04-2018
An address to the students

Dear students,

Wishing you all the best in the ensuing even semester examination. However,
keeping an eye over the past few irregular/immoral activities by a handful students, |
appeal to all of you to refrain yourselves from any indiscipline in the hostel and
academic activities and ensure not to compel us to take any harsh decision against
anyone of you. In case of any guidance, your wardens and teachers are always
there to extend their helping hands wherever possible. We wish you to live in an
atmosphere of healthy culture and enjoy your student-life; obviously, it is impossible
to achieve without your whole-hearted active cooperation.

Again, with the best wishes for the coming days to all of you with a special bias to
the final year UG and PG students.

Betdn” 24013

Prof. Biswajit Halder
Dean- Student Welfare

Copy to :

1) Director.

2) All Deans.

3) All HODs with a request to put up this address at the Student Notice Boards of the
respective departments.

4) Chief Warden.

5) All Wardens.

6) Student Notice Board at all Hostels.

7) File Copy.



